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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Blake Holt on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	E-mail Address
	blake.holt@lcra.org 

	Company
	Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA)

	Phone Number
	

	Cell Number
	254-913-8096

	Market Segment
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	Comments


On September 10, 2025, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1287.  WMS voted unanimously to endorse NPRR1287 as amended by the 8/18/25 ERCOT comments.  All Market Segments participated in the vote.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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